January 13, 2022

Mayor Richard Dionisio and Members of the Village Board
Village of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Dear Village Board Members:

Approval is requested to modify the following contract for the General Construction
vendor working on the Harrison Fire House addition/renovation. Request includes
approval for the Law Department to revise the contract, the Purchasing Department to
update purchase order dollar amount and for the Mayor to sign change orders.

J.R. Contracting & Environmental Co:

Modify contract and PO# 411681 per Change Order 3 by $50,262.00 for added
drainage, waterproofing and related work due to groundwater.

And

Modify contract and PO# 411681 per Change Order 4 by $50,634.00 for revised
first floor construction over basement to be changed from concrete plank to steel
and concrete.

The total contract will now equal $4,495,831.00

Funding is available in capital account # 21F203 with adequate planned contingency
funds available for said change per the attached Architects project budget summary.

Respectfully submitted,

Chief Ralph Straface
Harrison Fire Department



